OFFICE OF THE
STATE AUDITOR

August 2, 2021

Brady Eames

Dear Mr. Eames,

This letter is in response to your GRAMA request received July 19, 2021 in which you requested the
following records:

(1) Any and all documentation of the State Auditor and/or any other agent of the OSA engaging in
consultation with the USC, the ACURCrP and the MC regarding the records of their meetings and the
OPMA, the UPNW and the GRAMA,

(2) Any and all documentation of the State Auditor's and/or any other OSA agent's final interpretations
of the OPMA with respect to the meeting records of the USC, the ACURCrP and the MC,

and

(3) Any and all documentation of the State Auditor's and/or any other OSA agent's final interpretations
of the GRAMA with respect to the meeting records of the USC, the ACURCrP and the MC.

We currently have no records that are responsive to your request items.

Pursuant to Utah Code § 63G-2-401, you have the right to appeal the response to this request to the
chief administrative officer, John Dougall, Utah State Auditor. Your notice of appeal must be submitted
within 30 days of the above date and must include your name, mailing address, daytime telephone
number, and an explanation of the relief sought. You may also include any supporting information with
your notice of appeal. Your appeal may be submitted at the address listed below.

Please note that all GRAMA requests are posted on our website as a matter of office practice (with
personal information, such as address, redacted). We do this to provide transparency and
accountability to the public at large.

Sincerely,

Mandy Teerlink
Records Officer

Utah State Capitol Complex, East Office Building, Suite E310 « Salt Lake City, Utah 84114-2310 « Tel: (801) 538-1025 « auditor.utah.gov





